
 

 

 
June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Friday, 1st July will be a PSFA Fundraising Non-Uniform Day.  
 
Students are asked to make a £1.00 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes, which should be appropriate 
for a school day. 
 
 Payment should be made via Parent Pay in advance.  
 
The money raised supports all our students at school and will go towards funding various items / resources for students 
use which enhance their learning. 
 
 
 Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

P D Owen-Moore 
 
Mrs Owen-Moore 
Deputy Head  
 
 
 


